
   

THE PITT STOP: 

The Pitt Stop is CLOSED for regular service TODAY.  Instead, there will be a Grad sponsored Pizza 

Sale/Fundraiser with a few purchase options. Please note that prices have gone up slightly and for 

this fundraiser only, Cafeteria Cards will be accepted as payment (or cash of course): 

❖ 2 pieces of pizza, pop and chips - $8.00 

❖ 2 pieces of pizza - $6.00 

❖ 1 piece of pizza - $3.50 

❖ Pop - $1.50 

❖ Chips - $1.50 

  

LIBRARY NEWS:   

• TODAY (Wednesday) there is a DELF preparation session, so the library will be CLOSED at Flex.  

 

ATHLETIC ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• Congratulations to the SR. GIRLS VOLLEYBALL TEAM who won the District Championship!  The team 

was behind but battled hard and persevered in order to claim the banner!  The team is off to the 

Fraser North Championships on Tuesday, November 14th at Alpha Secondary in Burnaby.  Great 

job team! 

• Attention all PMSS LACROSSE PLAYERS, there is a practice TOMORROW (Thursday) at 4:00 

p.m. rain or shine on the back field.  Come in full gear and ready to play. 

• Do you enjoy playing PING PONG - formally known as Table Tennis? Come down to the mini 

gym on Wednesdays after school starting NEXT WEEK from 3:00 to 4:00 p.m. and join us! We’ll 

have tables set up for both casual and competitive play. Both Staff & Students are welcome - 

except for YOU Mr. Camozzi - you have to let the rest of us practice first! Please see Mrs. Price if 

you have any questions.  

• GRADE 8 GIRLS VOLLEYBALL TEAM - We will have a pizza lunch NEXT week (the day to be 

announced). Please bring your jerseys to the Counselling office if you haven't done so already. 

 

SKI AND SNOWBOARD CLUB: 

The Whistler Trip has an official date. We have a mandatory meeting TODAY (Wednesday) at 

Lunch in Mr. McGraw’s room (2229).  All information will be going out on MS Teams and on the 

Parent Portal before the weekend, so please attend! Looking forward to seeing you all there 😊 

 

Attention all bakers!  Think you’ve got the best cookies ever?  Entries are now open for the 2ND 

ANNUAL PMSS BAKING COMPETITION!  The event will take place on Thursday, November 30th 

from 3:00-6:00 p.m. in the Foods Rooms.  Winners will be determined by an esteemed panel of 

judges and all competitors will receive a tasty box of samples to take home.  There will be door 

prizes and trophies awarded too.  There are a limited number of spots available, so submit your 

registration form and your $5 Team Fee to Mrs. Lebrun or Ms. Thorarinson quickly. 

 

CAREER CENTRE NEWS: 

Are you a Grade 11 student interested in learning a trade in your Grade 12 year?  Visit the Career 

Centre any Tuesday or Thursday to find out more and get your application process started.  

 

 

Reminder to students and families that…  

 

▪ Thursday, November 9th is PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCE DAY.  Sign-up for timeslots is 

via the Parent Portal.  Students – you only attend school during your conference times. 

▪ Friday, November 10th is a school-based NON-INSTRUCTIONAL DAY (no school for 

students). 

▪ Monday, November 13th is a DAY OFF IN LIEU OF REMEMBRANCE DAY. 

 

 

MARAUDER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, November 8, 2023 

Today’s schedule is D / C / B / A 
 

 


